
June 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
Please review this Summer Reading assignment with your son or 
daughter and sign below to confirm that your child completed the 
assignment. 
 
 

This letter should be returned in September to your child’s English 
teacher for the 2018-2019 school year. 
 

 
 
 

I have read the above information regarding the English 
Department’s Summer Reading assignment and confirm that my 
child completed one of the approved options over the summer. 
 
 
Student’s Name (PRINT) __________________________________ 

Reading Choice ________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature _______________________________ 

Date ____________________________________________ 

 

Thank you, 

Lawrence High School English Department 


